

Hughenden Primary School

Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds

Y3 Visit to Living Rainforest, Newbury - Tuesday 19 June 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have arranged an exciting trip to the 'Living Rainforest' in Newbury. This will be an extremely valuable learning experience for your child and will support our Topic, Science and English work.

During the day, your child will be learning about the amazing adaptations that plants and animals have made to live in this extreme environment, and explore the sustainable future of the Rainforest.

The trip will take place during school hours, with the coach leaving at 9.05am. We will return before the end of the school day so that children can be collected at normal time.

To cover the cost of the visit, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £20 per child, however, if insufficient contributions are received the trip may have to be cancelled.

On the day your child will need:

- A waterproof coat, hat and sun cream (we are in Britain after all).
- Packed lunch and water bottle.
- Children should wear their normal school uniform and comfortable walking shoes.

Please could all consent forms and contributions be returned by Tuesday 12 June, thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Sleight

Y3 Visit to Living Rainforest, Newbury - Tuesday 19 June 2018

| Yes, I give permission for my child enclose a voluntary contribution of £20 in cash / cheque (ple | in Year 3 to attend the above trip. I ease delete as appropriate). |
|--|--|
| Signed: | Date: |

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR Tel No: 01494 562501 Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk















